
 

March 4, 2025 

 
To: Our Valued Drexel Metals Customers 
Re: Price Adjustment 

Due to rising raw material costs for aluminum and steel, as well as the impact of tariffs on domestic 
pricing, we will be implementing a price adjustment on the following products effective March 31, 2025:   

• Steel Sheets & Coils: 5%  
• Steel Panels: 7-9% 
• Aluminum Sheets & Coils: 5% 
• Aluminum Panels: 7-9% 

 
Updated pricing will be shared in advance of the increase effective date. To secure current pricing, 
orders must be received prior to March 31, 2025, and must ship no later than April 15, 2025. 

We will continue to monitor market conditions and keep you informed of any further developments. 
The CAM Supply Chain team is focused on sourcing domestically to maintain inventory, mitigate 
exposure to tariffs, and ensure on-time delivery while working to limit price inflation wherever possible.  

Thank you for your continued support. We appreciate your business and partnership and look forward 
to continuing to work together. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mike Weis 
Vice President, Sales 
Carlisle Architectural Metals 

 


